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UPDATE: I-64 WEST REOPENS TO TRAFFIC FOLLOWING 

INSPECTION 
 

NORFOLK -- Interstate 64 west near Bay Avenue in the City of Norfolk has reopened to 

traffic following an inspection of the Evans Road overpass. 

 

The inspection indicated the need for pavement patching in the right lane just before the 

overpass, which was initially completed under a single-lane closure using cold-patch 

asphalt. 

 

Later tonight, crews will again implement a single-lane closure in this location to complete 

additional patching. 

 

There are no emergent issues with the Evans Road overpass itself. 

 

For information on the many other lane closures necessary for maintenance and 

construction throughout Hampton Roads, visit 511Virginia.org, download the 511VA 

smartphone app, or dial 511. 
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